
The Nine Mile Run Greenway Project
Needs YOU!

Studies from across the country demonstrate that property values and quality of life increase with 
proximity to green space and recreational resources.  The Nine Mile Run Greenway Project’s innovative
community involvement process is designed to broaden participation in the greening of the watershed
we share.  Please participate in the discussion to improve your neighborhood.

Important decisions will soon be made which will determine how we fulfill the potential, first identified
one hundred years ago, to create an urban park.  The Department of Environmental Protection recently
issued an order to address sewer line violations to the four major watershed municipalities. How will
the municipalities respond?  In the spring, the Urban Redevelopment Authority will be seeking City
Planning Commission approval of its Phase I Development Plan for Summerset at Frick.  Grading may
begin later in the spring.  The brownfield’s transformation is beginning and your ideas are needed.   

The Nine Mile Run Greenway Project is a program of the STUDIO for Creative Inquiry at Carnegie Mellon University
in  partnership with Pittsburgh City Planning.

Project Co-directors: Bob Bingham, Tim Collins, Reiko Goto, Richard Pell, John Stephen, 

Funding generously provided by the Heinz Endowments

Nine Mile Run Greenway Project Steering Committee Members
For more information about activities at Nine Mile Run, contact the following committee members:
Joan Blaustein, Department of City Planning 255-2206   joan.blaustein@city.pittsburgh.pa.us
Jon Danzak, Regent Square Civic Association 241-2345   danzak@sgi.net
Mark Knezevich, Urban Redevelopment Authority 255-6656   mknezevich@ura.org
Rob Powers, Regent Square Civic Association 243-4855   powersr@pitt.edu
John Shields, Swisshelm Park Community Council 242-7304   
Chuck Staresinic, Frick Environmental Center 422-6538
Kenny Steinberg, Squirrel Hill Urban Coalition 391-8000  

Barbara Balbot, Frick Environmental Center Elizabeth Barrow, Nine Mile Run Cyclist
Andrew McElwaine, Pennsylvania Environmental Council Eileen Bell, Duck Hollow Resident
Paul Peffer, Responsible Development of NMR A.B. Carl, Wilkinsburg Resident
Maggie Schmidt, Pittsburgh School Board Honorable Jay Costa, State Senator
Mark Schneider, The Rubinoff Company Melisa Crawford, Heinz Endowments
John Schombert, 3 Rivers Wet Weather Program Paul D’Alesandro, Congressman Mike Doyle’s Office
Jack Solomon, Audubon Society of Western Pennsylvania Sarah Dixon, Hazelwood
Jack Fisher, Regent Square Civic Association Diane Swan, Rosedale Block Cluster
Don Gibbon, Sierra Club Mary Esther Von Shura, Department of Parks & Recreation
Jonathon Hill, Edgewood Borough Council Jeff Wagner, Western Pennsylvania Conservancy
Bob Hurley, Environmental City Network

To Contact the Nine Mile Run Greenway Project Team Dial 268-1027


